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State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 01067-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

March 6, 2024 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Greg Davis, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering fD L./:: 

Docket No. 20230083-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates 
in Orange County by Pluris Wedgefield, LLC. 

Please file the attached email regarding "Utility's Response to Staffs Verbal Request for Data" 
in the docket file mentioned above. 

GD/da 

Attachment 



From: Martin S. Friedman
To: Greg Davis
Cc: Maurice Gallarda; jkuhns@plurisusa.com
Subject: Pluris Wedgefield Rate Case
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 10:58:19 AM
Attachments: image984440.png

image117432.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Greg,
            Below is the information you requested yesterday. Since all collection system pipes are
PCV, there should be no excessive I & I. If there is, then it is from service lines over which
Pluris has no jurisdiction.
Let me know if you have any questions or need anything further.
            Marty
 
 
 

Gravity Mains

8" 84,350 PVC

Force Mains

4" 24,000 PVC

6" 7,000 PVC

12" 14,000 PVC
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PRIVILEGED INFORMATION DISCLAIMER: This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may
contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is
not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please delete this email, destroy any hard copies thereof, and notify us immediately by telephone. Thank you.
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